Boroughmuir Banshees four
called up by Scotland

Four members of Boroughmuir
Banshees have been selected for
Scotland’s under-16 girls’ rugby
squad.

They are photographed below left to right: Connie Sanderson,
Hannah Ward, Sammie Inglis and Ellen Nimmo

Both Hannah and Ellen have retained their place after being
involved in the first ever under-16 national squad last year.

This is the first time Connie and Sammie have experienced
regional and national selection after moving into the age
group this season

Training camps have commenced and over the next few weeks the
squad will be working hard in readiness for an international
festival being held in Galashiels at the beginning of May.

A club spokesperson said: “All at Boroughmuir are proud to see
more female players representing at international level. It is
testament to the commitment from the coaches, players, parents
and all involved.”

For more information about getting involved with Boroughmuir
Banshees contact: girlsrugby@boroughmuirsports.co.uk
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ONE CLUB * ONE CULTURE - ONE COMMUNITY

The Boroughmuir quartet looking forward to representing
Scotland in an international rugby festival at Galashiels in
May



